
 

 

 

 
School Newsletter  

10th November 2023 Term 2 Newsletter 2 

St Nicholas Church School 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week the Year 3 children went on the first trip of the term to Bristol Museum.  They had a fantastic time                
participating in the Egyptian Workshop and exploring all the museum has to offer. Next Wednesday it is Year 5s turn for 
their topic experience, as we welcome a ‘Tudor visitor’ for the day!  We hope he’s not as ruthless as Henry VIII! 
 
In assembly this week, we celebrated the achievements of the boys’ football teams who took part in numerous matches 
on a cold, dark Tuesday afternoon.  Miss Sampson was particularly pleased with their team spirit and organisation skills.  
Well done everyone. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the weather, we had to cancel the Run for Reading event organised by the PTFA.  We hope to 
complete this next week and we have lots of lovely medals for everyone provided by the PTFA.  Keep collecting the 
sponsorship this weekend. 
 
Finally, thank you to everyone who has signed up for the Year 3 Family Lunch on Thursday.  We look forward to seeing 
you in school. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend and fingers crossed for some drier weather next week. 
 
Mrs Biss and Mr Low 

School Uniform Reminder 

We’ve noticed this week that there have been lots of children 
with incorrect uniform. Please can we ask that children come 
to school with the correct uniform, as detailed on our web-
site. 
 
• Earrings must be a simple, small plain stud design. 
• Footwear needs to be sturdy and appropriate for school 

and should be completely black in colour. Fashion boots 
are not appropriate. 

• ‘Sports skins’ should not be worn underneath polo shirts . 
• No extreme hairstyles or any patterns or lines shaved into 

the hair. 
 
We thank you for your support with this. 

                  Staff News 
Congratulations to Shannon & Zak on the safe arrival of Lara 
who was born on 21st October at 5.27am weighing 7.2lb. 

 

Parents’ Evening feedback 
Thank you to those people who took the time to give feedback at parents’ evening.  Here are some of the responses. 
 
Tell us something that is going well 
• My child is really enjoying the extra learning and advancing in their reading and writing 
• Thank you 
• My child is flourishing in reading, sport and confidence 
• School meals are amazing 
• School is awesome! My child is doing really well with writing. 
• Feeling around the school is really lovely and welcoming. 
Questions for us 
• Please can the children have more basketball and footballs? 
• Is there going to be more play equipment for the KS2 playground? 
 
We really appreciate any feedback in school and have responded to the couple of questions asked below.  
There have already been more balls added to the playtime provision and our soon to be appointed Pupil Leadership 
Team will be researching some playground projects for later this year so watch this space! 



 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 14th November 

Toddler Group 

3.30pm PTFA Meeting 

Wednesday 15th November 

Y5 Tudor Day 

Thursday 16th November 

12.30pm Y3 Family Lunch 

Friday 17th November 

Crazy Hair Day For PTFA 

Monday 20th November 

Y1 Trip To The Wild Place 

Tuesday 21st November 

Toddler Group 

Thursday 23rd November 

Y2 Trip To Cardiff Castle 

Y4 Trip To The Roman Baths 

Tuesday 28th November 

Toddler Group 

Wednesday 29th November 

3.00pm PTFA Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 30th November 

2.30pm Whole School Family Christmas         

Decoration Making 

Friday 1st December 

KS1  Celebration Assembly 

Monday 4th December 

PTFA Elfridges 

Wednesday 6th December 

PTFA Father Christmas 

Thursday 7th December 

KS1 Performance—Time TBC 

5.30pm—PTFA Wreath Making 

Time To Talk 

Cam Can you name four nocturnal animals?  

Somer What does omnivore mean?  

Dart Can you recall the stages of a coronation?  

Avon What was your favourite fact you learnt at 

the  Bristol Museum about Ancient Egypt?  

Mells What have you learned in chess so far?   

Yeo In History, what is the difference between 

a primary and a secondary source?  

Hartlake Can you remember the slogan and the 

phone    number that the NSPCC taught 

you this week?   

 Star Maths  

Magician 

Reading/Oracy 

 

Wizard 

Writer 

Avon Lena S Harrison J Molly D Bradley R 

 Mells Zander H Evie B Chelsea H Fionnula K 

Yeo Thomas B Darcie N Morgan C Brooklyn C 

Hartlake Ronny DB Finn R Paige S Jack G 

Midford Brooke DG Jaycub K Zayben L Korey B 

School Lunches 

Please can we remind everyone to book their 

child’s school lunches on ParentPay.   

We have had quite a few lunches not booked this 

week, thank you.   

 



 

 

 

 

Peg Awards 
Congratulations to the following pupils who have been 
awarded peg awards this week: 
 
Red—Joshua, Harley,  Zayben L, - Henry C, Finn R.     
 
Yellow - Kayla, Ivy-Grace, Grayson W,  Jaycub K, Freddie 
B. 

Lunchtime Football 

Mrs Smith will be running lunchtime football next 

term.  Please bring in spare kit from home: top, shorts/

joggers and boots or spare trainers.  No PE kit. 

Monday—Y3 & Y4 boys 

Wednesday—Y5 & Y6 boys 

Friday—Y3-Y6 girls 

Outside  Achievements 

 

Congratulations to Chloe Bendle who has been awarded a 

Beam Award (Level 3) in gymnastics and to Shylo Wilding who 

has been awarded Level 5, well done girls! 

Well done to Sophie Curtis who has been awarded a certifi-

cate for the best smile in the Red Ball Tennis Tournament. 

Congratulations to Xavier Wilding who has completed the 

Spooktacular 5 Week Film Challenge, brilliant! 

Attendance 

 Cam 97% 

Somer 92.9% 

Dart 93.3% 

Avon 95.5% 

Mells 97.3% 

Yeo 92.2% 

Hartlake 88.3% 

Midford 87.5% 

Wellow 96.7% 

Overall attendance is 

94%  

PTFA News 
 

RUN FOR READING 
As you will have seen, the sponsored Run for Read-
ing has been delayed until next week. We hope 
your fundraising is going well, and we have a spe-
cial medal waiting for every child!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Would you like a craft stall at the winter fayre?  
We are offering a limited number of stall space for 

craft businesses so if you would like one, please 
get in touch at stnicsradstock.ptfa@gmail.com.   

 
We are looking for volunteers for the winter fayre 

please!  
In order to offer the great range of activities we 
normally have, we will need extra support. If you 
are able to offer even 30 minutes on a stall that 
would be massively helpful. Please let the office 
know or email us. Thank you!   
 
More information will be coming home next week 
regarding Wreath Making, Father Christmas and 
Elfridges. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
Friends of St. Nic's PTFA  

Our Values 

The Trinity was the talk of the class this week! Y6 and Y3 

have been learning about The Trinity and its meaning. To 

help us to understand we talked about what we all are, even 

though we are one. We are brothers, sisters, dancers, kind, 

cousins etc. The Y6 children drew themselves and showed 

their understanding of The Trinity, or Holy Trinity, and that it 

is a way of describing God the Father, God the Son and God 

the Holy Spirit. Y3 joined all of their qualities together to 

make one amazing thing.  Super RE, well done.  

mailto:stnicsradstock.ptfa@gmail.com


 

 

2023-2024 SCHOOL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES 

Including INSET DAYS 

 

 

 

TERM 1 

Start: Tuesday 5th September 

Finish: Friday 20th October 

TERM 2 

Start: Monday 30th October  

Finish: Friday 15th December 

TERM 3   

Start: Wednesday 3rd January 

Finish: Friday 9th February 

TERM 4  

Start: Monday 19th February 

Finish: Thursday 28th March 

TERM 5 

Start: Monday 15th April 

Finish: Friday 24th May 

TERM 6 

Start: Monday 3rd June 

Finish: Tuesday 23rd July 

INSET DAYS  

  Friday 1st September 2023 

  Monday 4th September 2023 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

  Monday 29th January 2024 

Friday 12th July 2024 











 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 




